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Arnold Trail Snowmobile Club
NEWS LETTER
Day, Date & Time: Friday, February 14th, 2014 @ 5:00 pm
Venue: Stratton Plaza



	Attendees:
John Morris
Katie Scribner
Tom LeMont
Others
	Title:
ATSC President
Treasurer
Trail Master-South
SMC Members

	
	

	Topics/Business Items
	Details/Progress/Discussions/Suggestions

	Meeting Commences
	Meeting commenced at 5:00 pm. The Secretary’s report is available on the club website.

	Treasurer’s Report
Katie Scribner
	The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted.  Memberships are looking good, but more are needed.

	Robin StJean
Membership Chair
	Absent

	Darren Boivin
Trail Master-North
	Absent

	Tom LeMont
Trail Master-South
	The trails are good. Bigelow Lodge is currently closed, but will hopefully be open soon. We are talking with the State, and we’ll see what happens. Stay tuned!

	Skip Heal
Safety/Signage
	Absent

	Steve StJean
ATSC Vice President
	Absent

	John Morris – Old Business:
ATSC President


                     New Business:

                       




	· The cash raffle was a success.
· Polar Blast was a huge success with a great turn out. Thanks to everyone who helped out with the event!

· The Grand Falls Trail will be rerouted next week.
· Don’t forget about the club auction at the Stratton Plaza tomorrow. Hope to see everyone there.
· The next scheduled club event is the Cook-Out on March 8th at the trail crossing. It will be held from 11:00am to 1:00pm. The cost is a $5.00 donation, and it’s all you can eat.
· Don’t forget to get your reservations for the Groomer’s Ball, which will be held on March 22nd at Trail’s End.
· We have snow and the groomers are out in full force!!


	Meeting Adjourned
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting was motioned to be adjourned @ 5:09pm by all members present. The next meeting will be held March 14th, 2014, @ 5:00pm, @ The White Wolf.
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